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Dear Parent/Guardian

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday evening, | want to reaffirm our
commitment to offering a high-quality experience for your child for as long as is necessary.

Remote learning will continue as planned and we expect it to continue until at least February half
term. | hope your child’s initial experiences have been positive.

This lockdown could be another significant disruption to your child’s education but by ensuring
they attend ‘live’ lessons, complete the work set on Show My Homework, and asking for help
when they are stuck will minimise the impact on them now and in the longer term. We know it is
not easy supporting your child at home, so please do get in touch with your child’s form tutor if
you need any help or advice.

It is still our intent to run the Year 12 Progress Evening (via Teams) as discussed before
Christmas.

| will update you as often as possible as the situation changes and write to you again regarding
the roll out of in-school lateral flow testing.

If you do have any immediate questions, please email office@haringtonschool.com

Yours faithfully

John Harrison
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